
 
 

***PUBLIC NOTICE*** 
 

Jacksonville Housing Authority Seeks Public Comment on Housing Choice Voucher 
(HCV) Administrative Plan revisions and additions. 

The Jacksonville Housing Authority invites all interested parties to review and 
comment on the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) Administrative Plan’s update on 
the Housing Opportunity Through Modernization Act of 2016 (HOTMA) and 
mandatory updates to the Mainstream program (PIH Notice 2024-30).   

The JHA’s Administrative Plan and Mainstream addendum is available for review 
on the JHA’s website during the period of forty-five days from November 14, 2024. 

Written comments may be submitted by email to ldarby@jaxha.org or 
postmarked before midnight, Sunday, December 29, 2024, and sent to the 
following address: 

Jacksonville Housing Authority 
Attn: Laila Darby 
1300 Broad St. N 

Jacksonville, FL 32202 
 

A public hearing will be held at 4:00 PM on Monday, December 30, 2024, at 
Fairway Oaks, 5570 Golfbrook Drive, Jacksonville, Florida 32208. All are invited to 
attend. 
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